
 

   

  Notice No:  MKTG-2023-004                                                                  

 

Issue Date: 02 February 2023                                                                                            

  Subject: Termination of New Market Participant Incentive Scheme  

 

 

 

 

Notice to all Members, 

Subject:  Termination of New Market Participant Incentive Scheme 

 
Pursuant to the DGCX By-Laws Members are hereby advised as follows. 

 
Members will be aware that DGCX Notice No. TRDG-2020-037, issued 4 June 2020, TRDG -2020-
081, issued 23 December 2020 and TRDG-2021-004, issued on 19 January 2021 gave details of 
the New Market Participant Incentive Scheme (“the Scheme”). 
 
The Members are requested to note that the New Market Participant Incentive Scheme (‘’NMPIS’’) 
has been discontinued with immediate effect and no new participants shall be enrolled under the 
scheme. 
 
The termination of the NMPIS shall not impact the existing participants who are already enrolled 
under NMPIS scheme and shall continue to get a rebate of relevant fees, as per their existing 
scheme, until the time it ends. 
 
Members requiring further information with regard to this Notice should contact their Relationship 
Manager at rm@dgcx.ae.  
 
 

 

 

For Dubai Gold and Commodities Exchange 

 

 
 
 
Louis Hems 
Director – Commercial 
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